
                                                                                                                     
 

Cottingham Road 
Corby 

Northamptonshire 
NN17 1TD 

t 01536 213100 
enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org 

Principal: Angela Reynolds 

 

23rd June 2023 
 
Re: Year 11 Prom 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Our Year 11 Prom will be held on Thursday 29th June 2023 at the Holiday Inn, Geddington Road, Corby.   This is 
an exciting event for our Year 11 students and will for some students, mark the end of their journey with us here 
at Corby Technical School and the end of the GCSE exams period. 
 
Students should arrive between 6.30pm and 7.00pm.  We have school photography to capture the student’s 
arrival and have arranged for formal photography to take place prior to the meal.  A complimentary photograph 
will be taken of your child, this can be a picture of themselves or with a friend/group of friends.  If your child 
wishes to purchase additional photographs on the night these will be available at a cost of £3 each and will come 
in a presentation frame. 
 
Dinner will be served at 7.30pm and a bar will be available selling soft drinks only. The Holiday Inn is a cashless 
hotel so bank cards will need to be used to purchase any drinks. The Prom will finish at 10.30pm so please 
ensure your child is collected from the venue promptly at this time. 
 
Parents/carers are more than welcome to join us as the students arrive.  Please be aware that there will be 
limited parking at the entrance to the hotel, and we ask that you are mindful of the students arriving in cars.  
This will allow the photographer to focus on the students as they arrive and capture the moment as a lasting 
memory for the students. 
 
Please inform your child that normal school expectations in regards to behaviour will be expected from all 
attending and we ask that you provide an emergency contact number should this be required, please email this 
information to Miss Carr via enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org.   
 
If we believe your child is under the influence of alcohol or vaping, they will not be permitted into the Prom.  We 
want to ensure everyone attending the Prom has a safe and enjoyable evening. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Mrs Morgan via enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
 
 

 
Mr k Fitzpatrick 
Assistant Principal 

 
 

mailto:enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org
mailto:enquiries@corbytechnicalschool.org

